Dear Parents/Guardians:
First things first, we love technology. With that being said, we both have created websites that our students and families will use throughout the year. We will be utilizing this website as a means of communication to you on a daily/weekly basis.  
The website has everything and more you will ever need to know about the classes! From homework, spelling words, to activities, to videos, to study guides! 

In addition, we may at times be using pictures of the class in action. If you WOULD NOT like your child to be photographed to use at times on the website please check off the box below and vice versa.  

*If you do not have computer/internet access, I can print out posts and send them home as a hard copy each week, please just make a note below if this is the case. 

Mr. Lestage website: www.mrlestagegrade4.weebly.com
(Bookmark it on your computer!)
Ms. Roger’s website:
www.msrogersgrais.weebly.com
(Bookmark it on your computer!)

Thanks,

Mr. Lestage & Ms. Rogers
*Return the bottom portion

________________________________________________________________________

Child’s Name: _________________

Please check line:

I give permission for my child’s photo to be used on Mr. L’s/ Ms. R’s websites _____
I DO NOT give permission for my child’s photo to be used 
on Mr. L’s/ Ms. R’s website  __________
Signature ________________________

